The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 SDR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson ‘

Monday 1% June 2020

Dear Parents and Carers of Buttercup and Daisy Reception Classes

It was lovely to welcome back some of our Reception children today. There were only a few, but
they were so pleased to see their friends and teachers. Today, they stayed for just an hour to help
them familiarise themselves with the new classroom arrangements.

From tomorrow Reception Class children will be welcome to stay for the whole day. We realise that
some children may need a little longer to settle back into school therefore, for some children, we may
suggest that they are collected at lunch time.

Just to remind you of the drop off and pick up times from tomorrow:

Buttercup Reception Class:

From Tuesday, your child’s drop off time will be 8:40a.m. and pick up time will be 2:50p.m.

Daisy Reception Class:
From Tuesday, your child’s drop off time will be 8:50a.m. and pick up time will be 3:00p.m.
Please be punctual when dropping off or picking up your child.

There are social distancing markings to help you keep 2 metres from other parents as you enter the
site through the IN car park gates.

Could I ask that you ensure your child has a sun hat and sun cream applied before they come to
school, and one that will last all day.

If you have any further questions, I will be pleased to answer them.

We look forward to seeing your child in school.

Your sincerely
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